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Mayor Jacobs Discusses Naturalization Ceremony, Zoo Knoxville Cub 
 
KNOXVILLE, Tenn. – During his Weekly Update, which will post about 3 p.m. today, Knox 
County Mayor Glenn Jacobs talks about welcoming new U.S. citizens during their naturalization 
ceremony held at the city-county building this week.  

He also talks about meeting sailors from the USS Farragut and highlights Zoo Knoxville’s 
newest addition.   
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